
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Wednesday Word Link 
 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-
giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2 
 
Thank you for the return this week. It was lovely to see everyone and the children have returned ready to 
work and spend time with their friends. 
 
As you are aware Reception have been asked to self-isolate today as there has been a positive case. We 
must continue to keep our distance and wear masks and try to keep the transmission of this virus as low 
as we can. The self isolation rules and protocols do remain so Reception ( staff and children) will isolate 
for 10 days and return on Monday 22nd March. A negative test for your child does not mean that the self 
isolation time is reduced. 
 
Please adhere to the start and finish times for school and please park appropriately outside - do not 
park or pull up on the Zig Zag School lines outside school. These lines are to keep our children safe from 
cars. Many thanks for your support. 
 
Lent 
The children can wear their own clothes on Friday 26th March and we can collect money for the Food 
Bank. I will then purchase items and deliver them in Holy Week on behalf of our school. 
We will also have the Easter Egg Raffle ( for Mission Together - the Pope's charity for children around the 
world). This raffle will take place in Holy Week and tickets will be on sale from Monday 29th March. 
 
With prayers and thanks for your support, 
 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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